
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences Building was Inspected under "Nice 
and Clean Building Project" 

 On November 29, 2018, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences welcomed the 
building inspection committee of "Nice and Clean Building Project". Mr. Yongyuth Kitsanthat, 
Head of the Office of the Dean, escorted the committee to visit the offices, classroom, 
computer laboratory and the surrounding areas of Building 35 and Building 36. The visitation 
has provided the positive feedback on the management of cleanliness as well as suggestions 
on how to improve it. 

 


